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ALTA Statement on Supreme Court Marriage Ruling  
 
Washington, D.C., June 26, 2015 — The American Land Title Association (ALTA), the national trade 
association of the land title insurance and real estate settlement services industries, released the 
following statement today following the U.S. Supreme Court’s 5-4 ruling in favor of same-sex marriages 
in Obergefell v. Hodges:  
 
“The U.S. Supreme Court’s decision in Obergefell v. Hodges today has a significant impact on property 
rights,” said Michelle Korsmo, ALTA’s chief executive officer. “Our nation provides numerous protections 
for married couples that own property. In addition, the Supreme Court’s opinion gives same-sex couples 
the ability to take title to real property as tenants by the entirety, which is the strongest way to hold title 
and is reserved for married couples.” 
 
“Today’s decision helps eliminate confusion on determining property rights of same-sex couples who 
move to a state that previously did not recognize same-sex marriages,” Korsmo added. 
 

### 
 
About ALTA 
 
The American Land Title Association, founded in 1907, is the national trade association representing 
more than 5,500 title insurance companies, title and settlement agents, independent abstracters, title 
searchers, and real estate attorneys. With offices throughout the United States, ALTA members conduct 
title searches, examinations, closings, and issue title insurance that protects real property owners and 
mortgage lenders against losses from defects in titles.  
 
Connect with ALTA on Facebook here. Follow ALTA on Twitter here. 

mailto:wstanley@alta.org
http://www.alta.org/
http://www.supremecourt.gov/opinions/14pdf/14-556_3204.pdf
http://www.alta.org/
http://www.facebook.com/altaonline
http://www.twitter.com/altaonline

